
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.7 2023 
 
Incoming weather between 18th – 22nd of October 2023. 
Date of Issue: 17th of October 2023 
 

All Mariners and Harbour users are asked to double up all mooring ropes for the incoming 
weather forecast and tides from Wednesday the 18th until Sunday the 22nd of October. 
 
Predictions are for a 6.2-meter swell from the East along with heavy rainfall, which may 
result in a spate coming down the River Eye. 
 
If you cannot attend the vessel in person, please contact the Harbour Master to make 
further arrangements.  
 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

 


